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Safety and Emergency Information 

• In the event of an emergency, please proceed calmly out 

the exits. 

• The Evacuation Location is the courtyard between the 

War Memorial Building and the Herbst Theater, located 

across from City Hall. 

• Please exit the building at Van Ness entrance, cross 

McAllister and convene at courtyard area until all clear is 

given.
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Background

• In first Safety Model Assessment Proceeding (S-MAP) 

A.15-05-002 et al, parties reached settlement on basic 

requirements on how to identify and evaluate key risks 

and perform mitigation analysis for use in RAMP and 

GRC.

• S-MAP decision D.19-04-020 adopted Settlement 

Agreement.

• PG&E will file next RAMP (TY2023) in June/2020.

• PG&E’s TY2023 RAMP will be affected by S-MAP 

Settlement Agreement.
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Purpose of this Workshop

The purpose of this workshop is for PG&E to  

present its preliminary RAMP risks that result 

from application of the S-MAP Settlement 

Agreement Approach using the Multi-

Attribute Value Function that was presented 

in Workshop 2.
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Thank You!

For Additional Information:

Wendy al-Mukdad, Senior Utilities Engineer 415-703-2311


